
Reception Weekly Update 

Monday 15th October – Friday 19th October 
 

We have been: 

• Gathering objects during an Autumn walk to create 
leaf men 

• Exploring the smell, texture and colour of pumpkins 
• Creating and writing our own story together using 
story objects 

 

In Maths we have been: 

• Counting quantities and matching them to the 
corresponding numeral 

• Estimating amounts 

In Phonics we have been: 

• Learning the new sounds ‘t’, ‘p’ and ‘i’ 
• Practising our new sounds we learnt last week ‘s’ and 
‘a’ 

 

After half term, please bring in named coats and 

wellies so the children can play outdoors in all weather 

and please continue to bring in book bags every day for 

guided reading. Thank you. Have a lovely half term! 

We will see you on Wednesday 31
st
 October. 

 

 

 


